
 

13th January 2022 

 

Panthers Juniors 

RE: Mt. Druitt Lions Junior Rugby League Club 

 

 

Dear Members, 

The Mt. Druitt Lions Junior Rugby League Club are under the administration of the Penrith and 

Districts Junior Rugby League Club Limited’s Board of Management. 

Penrith and Districts Junior Rugby League Club Limited’s Board of Management will call an 

extraordinary meeting of the Mt. Druitt Lions Junior Rugby League Club. Please find information 

below that confirms the announcement of an extraordinary meeting of the Mt. Druitt Lions Junior 

Rugby League Club to determine the future of the club: 

• Extraordinary Meeting 

• 6:00pm 

• January 20th, 2022 

• Chairman’s Lounge, Panthers Stadium (Vaccination Certificate is required upon entry) 

For the members who may like to attend via zoom, please email your request to 

info@panthersjuniors.com.au  

At this time, we have also asked for submission of expression of interest for Executive Committee 

roles for the Mt. Druitt Lions Junior Rugby League Club for the 2022 season. 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Nathan Mairleitner 

General Manager – Panthers Juniors 
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